
 
Major Development Proposal 

Peregrine Mixed Use Major Development – 
Variation 2 Helicopter Landing Facility 

 

The Public Environmental Report (PER) for Variation 2 is currently on public consultation 
 
TELL US WHAT YOU THINK 
 
Submissions will be made publicly available and will be included in the proponent’s Response Document (that 
will be released for public information at a later date). Please indicate below if you object to your submission 
being made available in this way. 
 
 Name .............................................................. Address ...................................................... 
Telephone ....................................................... Email .......................................................... 
 
What is your interest in this proposed development?  
 

☐ Neighbour 

☐ Local resident 

☐ Business operator 

☐ Community group 

☐ Landowner 

☐ Other .............................................................................................................................. 

 
What is your overall position on the proposed development?  
 

☐ I support the development 

☐ I support the development with some concerns 

☐ Neutral 

☐ I oppose the development 

 
Do you have concerns regarding the proposed development? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
What could be changed  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Other Comments 
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What could be done to address your concerns? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Other general comments: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Written submissions commenting on the PER are invited until 5pm Friday 13 March 2020 addressed to: 
 

Minister for Planning  
c/- Robert Kleeman, 
Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure  
GPO Box 1815 
ADELAIDE SA 5000 

 
or via email to: majordevadmin@sa.gov.au  

 

 

mailto:majordevadmin@sa.gov.au

